St. Stanislaus Catholic School Newsletter



A Note from our Principal

Bidding has begun and we have a great start to our Virtual Reverse Raffle 2021! Don't forget to purchase your 50/50 tickets before 6PM this evening for our Wednesday 50/50 drawing. Our Fund-A-Need this year is, All About Reading! This page has launched on the https://charityauction.bid/StStansReverseRaffle site.

Remember that your bidder number DOES NOT enter you into the reverse raffle, but allows you to bid on auction items and purchase raffle tickets. Our reverse raffle is when all the tickets are put in a drum and throughout the night on Friday, May 7th. We pull tickets during the 3 hours and you want to be the last ticket in the drum to win the \$2000 prize. Your bidder number will allow you to bid on items that are on the online auction which begins at noon today and the other raffle prizes will be drawn like a normal raffle between 7PM and 10PM Friday, May 7th. We will be on Facebook Live throughout the night on Friday.

On Friday, June 4th we will end the 20-21 school year. Traditionally, we have held our school awards following our 9AM End of the School Year Mass. We would like to invite parents to join us in the East lawn at 10AM to celebrate a very successful 20-21 school year. Please bring lawn chairs to sit in. Students may leave after awards are completed as our last day is a half day.

Please keep our 7th & 8th grade students and staff in your prayers as they are now fasting until 2PM tomorrow. It's not too late send in your donation. We ask each student in PS thru 6th to donate a minimum of \$5 and a \$10 donation from each 7th & 8th grade student.

Blessings, Shannon Murphy

Color Day

We will be having a color day on Friday. We ask each student in grades K—6th to bring in a 25-cent donation for our mission. 7th & 8th grades are asked to bring in \$1 for their sponsor child.

Remember—color days are to raise money. If your child does not wear their school uniform, they will need to bring in a donation.

TRIP News

This week orders will be distributed one day late this week.

New brand: Artkive! Check this out. This company takes your kids' artwork and turns into a keepsake book. They send you a box, you fill it with artwork, and they make the book. A \$114 e-card will cover 25 pieces of artwork and the book. You can add more pieces or a frame mosaic for an upcharge. The rebate is 12%.

Mother's Day, graduations, and Father's Day are all coming up. Consider using a gift card to purchase your gifts or give that special someone the gift card itself. We have hundreds of cards to choose from that can be ordered or check out what we have in our on-hand folder in the office for a quick gift.

Bonuses until 5/7: Happy Dining (Buffalo Wild Wings, Cheesecake Factory, Cracker Barrel, PF Chang, Red Lobster) 8+3%, Carrabba's/Outback 10+3%, Cheesecake Factory 5+3%, Shutterfly 9+2.75%, Staples 5+3%; **until 5/14:** Red Robin 8+3%, Under Armour 11+5%.

We are planning on running the TRIP program on a weekly basis through the summer again. A schedule will be published as we get closer to the end of the school year.

As always, if you have any questions, or would like to enroll in our TRIP program, contact Anita Lincoln at kevandta@aol.com or (616) 260-8588, or Allison Vogt (616) 299-7769. We are here to help!

Your TRIP coordinators, Anita and Allison

Summer Music Camp

Click here for more info... https://bit.ly/3dug0Hn

Click here to register...https://forms.gle/edCNDJ1CKn1fV4Nn8

If you have any questions please email Mrs. Vos @ megavos@hpsvikings.org

5/5/2021